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I am an Oregon voter writing to support HB 3076.  A state licensing program for gun 

dealers is just as vital as our current licensing programs for nail salons, hair salons 

and food trucks - to name a few.  Guns are one of the most deadly possessions, and 

the businesses that sell guns and ammunitions absolutely need to be licensed and 

routinely inspected by the state.  

 

I want to feel safe in our state, and right now I often decide to stay away from events 

with large groups for fear of gun violence. This is no way to live. The state of Oregon 

must hold gun dealers accountable to basic business standards.   

 

Please pass HB 7036! 


